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Friends, 

Greetings from Elizabeth Township, PA. 

As Chief of Elizabeth Township Area EMS, an agency that provides emergency 
medical services to five communities in Allegheny County, I am writing to express 
support of the Department of Health-Emergency Medical Services System 
Regulations, #10-190 (IRRC #2917). It is my understanding that a hearing on these 
regulations will be held on Thursday, August 22, 2103. 

As stated, our department greatly supports these regulations. We believe that the 
regulations are critical to improve emergency medical services on all levels: 
administratively, operationally, and most importantly, clinically. Pennsylvania is 
fortunate to have a great EMS system. I am optimistic that once these regulations 
pass, our system will be even better. 

Thank you. 

Chris Dell, Chief 
Elizabeth Township Area EMS 
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